
HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
FORT BEND COUNTY, TEXAS

Kent M. Edwards, PHR
Director of Human Resources

301 Jackson Street, Suite 243, Richmond, TX 77469 * 281-341-8631 * Fax 281-341-8615

MEMORANDUM

Date: February 24, 2014

To: County Judge Hebert
Commissioners Morrison, Prestage, Meyers, Patterson

From: Kent Edwards
Human Resources Director

Subject:  HR Agenda Item for March 4, 2014 Commissioner’s Court 

Summary:
Approve education agreement between Fort Bend County and Western Governors 
University-Texas (WGU) which extends a tuition reduction to employees of Fort Bend 
County that enroll and are approved to attend courses at WGU.  There is no cost to Fort 
Bend County. 

Explanation:
Fort Bend County currently has an agreement with two other universities that allow employees to 
further their education at a reduced rate.  This agreement will expand employees’ opportunities 
for continuing education at a reduced rate. The agreement has been reviewed and approved by 
the County Attorney’s office.

Please contact me if you have any questions. 


